400 - 77 James Street North Public Works Department

Hamilton ON Canada L8R 2K3 Environmental Services Division

www.hamillon.ca Landscape Architectural Services

. 905-546-2424 ext 3004 (Telephone)

Hamilton | o545+ P
April 9, 2019

Attention: Residents / Businesses

Construction Notice for contract C15-34-19 (P)
Ancaster Meadows Neighbourhood Park

Dear Sir/Madam:

The City of Hamilton has a contract with Oakridge Landscaping Group Inc. to complete
works as called for under contract C15-34-19 (P). This notice is to advise you construction is
scheduled to start on or about April 29, 2019 and be substantially completed by July 29,
2019, weather permitting.

The work involves the construction of a new neighbourhood park including drainage
improvements, landscaping, signage, benches, LED park lighting, and play equipment.
During this time you may experience some inconveniences such as noise, dust, and
restricted traffic movement. Every effort will be made to complete the work in a timely
manner and to keep any inconvenience to a minimum. We ask for vour patience during this
period.

For the duration of the project, the City of Hamilton Project Manager is available to explain
the sequence of work and make note of any anticipated problems during construction. If you
have a medical condition or any physical conditions that may require special attention,
please advise Landscape Architectural Services as soon as possible.

This notice is your connection to Landscape Architectural Services. Please keep it in a
convenient location for future reference. We ask for your co-operation during this period and
request that any questions regarding this work be directed to:

e The City’s Project Manager, Louise Thomassin, 905-546-2424 ext.1303

Projett Manager, Landscape Architectural Services
Public Works Department

Cc: Lloyd Ferguson, Councillor Ward 12



340 Hwy 20

Hannon On, LOR 1PO

Tel: 905-692-9299

Fax: 905-692-9294
www.oakridgelandscape.com

” OAKRIDGE

group inc.

The City of Hamilton
77 James Street North
Hamilton, ON

L8R 2K3

RE: ANCASTER MEADOWLANDS NEIGHBOURHOOD PARK (C15-34-19 (P))

We are pleased to announce that we, Oakridge Group Inc. have been awarded the
contract for Ancaster Meadowlands Neighborhood Park.

Construction of the park is scheduled to commence spring of 2019 with an anticipated
completion date of July 29", 2019.

During this time the construction area will be sectioned off to ensure safety.

For emergency related issues please contact Evan, Project Manager at 905-971-7142.

With Regards,

Oakridge Group Inc.
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